Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 26th April there will be a meeting to go through some key information for the
PGL residential. This will be an opportunity for you to hear all about the arrangements
and to ask any questions that you may have.

If your child is attending the residential then it is important that you attend as there will
be forms that need to be completed and then returned to school so that risk
assessments can be completed and necessary information sent off to the PGL centre.

The meeting will be held in the Y6 classroom and will start straight after school, lasting
for approximately 30 minutes. Please come to the KS2 door where you normally collect
your child for 3:15pm. Children are able to stay and be part of the meeting also.

Thank you
Mr Anderson
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